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Wednesday 6th July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you into school on Friday 15th July 2022 at 9.15am-10.15am for your 
children to share with you their wonderful experiences and memories they gained during their 
residential visit to Kingswood or their minibeast project (for the children who didn’t attend 
Kingswood).  

This will be a great opportunity to join us in celebrating the children’s hardwork and determination 
this year and will involve the children sharing a presentation about the activities that they took part 
in and an opportunity to work alongside your child to complete some topic based activities.  

Please complete and return to school the slip below in order to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to you joining us and celebrating your child’s hard work. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Gibbins 

Head of School 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

Year 2 Celebration Morning 

I will / will not be able to attend the Year 2 celebration morning on Friday 15th July 2022. 

Child’s Name ___________________________________ 

Signed ________________________________________ 
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